
September 17, 2007 
 
Traffic Commission 
 
From: Nancy DeGarmo 
 Principal 

New York Elementary 
939 New York Street 
Lawrence, Kansas 

 
 
I am writing to request that 1-2 spaces on New York Street in front of New York 
Elementary be designated as Handicapped Parking.   
 
In the fall of 2006 the front entrance was remodel to be our handicapped accessible 
entrance.  We have a ramp and a push button door at this entrance.  All other entrances 
are locked during the school day.   
 
With this change the handicapped parking that is designated at the back of the building is 
no longer convenient to this entrance.  
 
I am proposing that one or two places on the east side of New York Street in the 900 
block be designated ‘Handicapped Parking”.  Since there is already a curb cut driveway 
on the south end of the block, I would suggest this be the area used.   
 
If you have questions or would like me to show you where I am thinking this should be 
located, please call.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy DeGarmo 
Principal  
832-5780 
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